
Membership Committee Annual Report 2024  

Members: Gerre Alderwick, Jeanne Arthur, Mary Finnegan, Sky Kimball, Patience Peck, Mary 

Wass and Val Follett, Chair  

The contents of the Path to Membership, now called New to UUCSC, folder and the Visitor 

Packet were updated this year.  

We offered two sessions of classes of New to UUCSC, one in the Fall and one in the Spring. 

There were two New Member Sundays where we welcomed a total of 13 new members. Each 

was given a rose, a UUCSC Directory and our own UUCSC tie-dye tshirt, designed by members 

of our committee.  

The tie-dye t-shirts are available to buy for $20. Please see Jeanne Arthur if you want one.  

The Committee continued to greet attendees each Sunday, along with our band of merry 

Ushers. We continued to make new and sturdier name-tags for the congregation.  

A Welcome letter was sent to anyone filling out a Welcome card. Contact was maintained in 

person on Sunday mornings and through emails. We worked at calling “the missing” in our 

Directory, to update it.  

Mary Finnegan joined our committee this year and took over the task of being our “Breeze” 

person. THANK YOU, MARY! She oversees the content of our directory and much more. She is 

a very valuable addition to our team of very valuable people.  

Respectfully submitted, Val Follett, Chair 


